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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President Cliff Mueller at 7:37 p.m.  

Also present for the meeting Bonita Hutcheson,  Rowena Yarbrough, Bill Carter, and Jean Moore. 
   
Minutes:  The minutes of August 23, 2004 were approved as presented. The minutes of 

September 20, 2004 were corrected as follows:  In correspondence, the buildings offered were 
one log building and 1 wood building with siding.  The minutes were approved as corrected. 

 
Treasurer Report:  In the absence of Roger Rowland there was no treasurer’s report. 
Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill in the amount of $11.21.  It will be held for the next 

meeting. 
Cash taken in at the Celebrates Event for the Fire Department book will be turned in at 

the next meeting. 
 
Donation of Buildings:   There was general agreement that the Society should follow  

up on a place for the buildings.  A meeting will be set with the school board.  
 
South Suburban:  South Suburban is doing some changes.  A “Bash” was held and as 

many as 300 came.  This is for young people.  A Halloween Bash will be held on October 30th at 
the Center. 

 
Meeting:  The next meeting is set for November 22, 2004.  

 
Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


